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March 19, 2014 

 

Mr. Greg Heitzman 

700 West Liberty Street 

Louisville, Kentucky 40202 

 

  Re: Ken Carla WQTC MSD 

   KPDES No.: KY0022497 

   AI No.: 2096 

   Jefferson County, Kentucky 

 

Dear Mr. Heitzman: 

 

 Enclosed is the Kentucky Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (KPDES) permit for the above-referenced facility.  This 

action constitutes a final permit issuance under 401 KAR 5:075, pursuant to KRS 224.16-050. 

 

 This permit will become effective on the date indicated in the attached permit provided that no request for adjudication is 

granted.  All provisions of the permit will be effective and enforceable in accordance with 401 KAR 5:075, unless stayed by the 

Hearing Officer under Sections 11 and 13. 

 

 Any demand for a hearing on the permit shall be filed in accordance with the procedures specified in KRS 224.10-420, 

224.10-440, 224.10-470 and any regulations promulgated thereto.  Any person aggrieved by the issuance of a permit final decision may 

demand a hearing, pursuant to KRS 224.10-420(2), within thirty (30) days from the date of the issuance of this letter.  Two (2) copies 

of request for hearing should be submitted in writing to the Energy and Environment Cabinet, Office of Administrative Hearings, 35-36 

Fountain Place, Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 and the Commonwealth of Kentucky, Energy and Environment Cabinet, Division of Water, 

200 Fair Oaks Lane, Frankfort, Kentucky 40601.  For your record keeping purposes, it is recommended that these requests be sent by 

certified mail.  The written request must conform to the appropriate statutes referenced above. 

 

 If you have any questions regarding the KPDES decision, please contact the Operational Permits Section, Surface Water 

Permits Branch, at (502) 564-3410or by email at SWPBSupport@ky.gov.  

 

 Further information on procedures and legal matters pertaining to the hearing request may be obtained by contacting the 

Office of Administrative Hearings at (502) 564-7312. 

 

  Sincerely, 

 
  Peter T. Goodmann, Director 

  Division of Water 
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